
 
 

RESIDENT NOTIFICATION 
 

July 14, 2023 
 

Project: Florie Farm Road Improvements 
 Borough of Mendham 

 
 

Please be advised that on or about July 18th construction on the above referenced project is 
scheduled to resume. The work will start with the installation of new drainage structures and 
pipes. Once the drainage improvements are completed, the road will be milled and repaved. You 
will receive an additional notification prior to the start of the paving work. 

 
An employee of the Borough’s Engineering Firm, Ferriero Engineering, Inc. will be onsite daily 
providing oversight to the project and will be available should you have any questions. You 
may also contact our office directly with any questions or concerns. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in advance, 

Top Line Construction Corporation 


